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14 April 2016 

Mr. Scott Parker 
Director of Investigations 
Republican National Committee 
310 First Street, SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
Reference: F-2015-02412 (Formerly F-2015-01811) 

Dear Mr. Parker: 

This acknowledges your 15 January 2016 letter, received in the office of the 
Information and Privacy Coordinator on 18 February 2016, wherein you requested the 
status or an estimated completion date conceming your 26 May 2015 Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) request for any and all records, e-mails, attachments, and 
data of any nature, in any and all formats, that were sent to, received from, or 
interacted with in any capacity, any of the following domain names: 

1) clintonemail.com 
2) chelseaoffice.com 
3) presidentclinton.com 
4) mail.president.clinton.com 
5) printer.presidentclinton.com 
6) wjcoffice.com 

As your 14 August 2015 letter explains, specifically you seek emails, correspondence 
between 1-6 above with any and all individuals that held any of the following CIA 
positions between 1 January 2009 up to and during the time period each individual held 
said position: 

1) Director 
2) Deputy Director 
3) Executive Director 
4) Chief of Staff to the Director of the CIA 
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Please be assured that your request is still in process. We can appreciate your 
concern with not having received a final response to your request. It is the overwhelming 
number of requests and their complexity that causes delays in our responses. We are 
making every effort to complete it as soon as possible. Per your request, we have 
checked on the status and have been provided an estimated completion date of 
18 November 2016. Please note, this is only an estimated date and is subject to change. 
In the future, we will not acknowledge or respond to any additional queries regarding the 
status of this request until after 18 November 2016. Meanwhile, we appreciate your 
patience and understanding while we continue to process your request. 

Sincerely, WMJMW 
Michael Lavergne 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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